April 10, 2018
Dear Parents,

The calendar has read that Spring has been upon us for a couple of weeks, and now let’s hope it will start to feel a little bit like it! I think we are all ready for some warner weather!  This also means that we are in the home stretch at FRES with Spring Break marking the top of the roller coaster.  We are looking forward to the end of the year activities (but not too soon, please!)
Thank you to all the chaperones who helped us on our field trip to the Challenger Space Center.  Your help was much appreciated!  Year after year this field trip proves to be a memorable one for 5th graders!

The recess fields are pretty muddy this time of year.  I am asking the students to continue wearing their boots (or a change of shoes) even if the weather is a bit warmer.  Otherwise, the mud gets tracked into and around the school. Your help is much appreciated. 

Please read and note the following information below.  The end of the school year will prove to be a very busy time.  We have most of the dates already.  Please mark them down on your calendars.  If possible, please try to avoid making any appointments for your child that would take him or her out of school on the days of the special events.  Thanks!  

Some dates to note:

•Apr. 10&11
NYS ELA Test (5th Grade)

•Apr. 19
Open House (6:00-7:00)

•Apr. 23
No School – Superintendent’s Day

•May 1&2
NYS Math Test (5th Grade)
(May 28
Memorial Day – No school

•June 6
Field Trip – Stream Study  

(June 15
Field Trip – Sea Breeze

(June 18
Moving Up Day 1:30
•June 19
Outdoor Fun Day

(June 21
Last day of school/report cards home

As always, thank you for all that you do to support our efforts here in the classroom.  We hope that each of your families is doing well and enjoying Spring!

Sincerely,

Ms. Giordano
